
Plainview-Old Bethpage Begins the 2023-2024 School Year 
Students Receive a Warm Welcome on the First Day of School 

PLAINVIEW, NEW YORK (September 2022)—Amid the bright, warm summer weather on 

September 5th, the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District welcomed its students back for the 

2023-2024 school year. Throughout the District, teachers greeted their new and returning students who 

were energetic and eager to learn after the restful summer break.  

“Seeing so many smiling faces as our students return to the classroom reinvigorates the staff as we 

embark on a new year,” said Superintendent of Schools Dr. Mary O’Meara. “The 2023-2024 school year 

will bring tremendous growth, camaraderie, learning and fun, and, as always, we look forward to 

providing a positive and safe environment for our community.”  

For more information about the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District, please visit the 

District’s website at www.pobschools.org. Exciting activities happening throughout the District and 

programs celebrating student achievement can also be found on the District’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/. 

Students were fresh off the bus at Howard B. Mattlin Middle School. 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/


 

 

Plainview-Old Bethpage JFK High School Principal Dr. Heather Dvorak with students on the first day of 

school. 

 

 

Students returned from summer break at Judy Jacobs Parkway Elementary School on September 5th. 



 

 

There were smiles aplenty at Pasadena Elementary School on the first day after summer break. 

 

It was a warm welcome at Old Bethpage Elementary School upon the students’ return to class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Stratford Road Elementary School students celebrated their first day of classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


